FIFTH GRADE
BOONE GROVE ELEMENTARY
 OPEN HOUSE
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Please plan on joining us for our Fifth Grade Open House.  During this time we will cover school/classroom expectations and discuss the annual Indy field trip that occurs in the spring.  After our parent meeting in the gym, your family can meet your child’s teacher and tour the building!  Please note the date and time for this event:

Wednesday, August 16th

6:00-7:30

Our evening will begin as a whole group in the BGE gymnasium, then you may proceed to the classrooms.
(No formal individual parent meetings during this time)

